
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next half term we will be learning to chop in preparation to make our 

smoothies at the end of our project. We are asking for a donation of 

£2, which needs to be put in an envelope and placed in the blue box 

which will be at the school gates. Please bring donations in by 

Wednesday 4th of November so we know          

how much we can spend on resources.  

Thank you for your generosity, 

The Year 3 Team.  
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